
 

 

Outdoor Swimming Pool and Water Sports Center to 

Reopen on 30 April 2025 
    

As temperatures rise, we are pleased to announce that the Outdoor Swimming Pool 

will reopen for use at 7:30 am on Wednesday, 30 April 2025.  Concurrently, the Indoor 

Swimming Pool will be closed for its annual maintenance. 

 

    
In addition, the HKUST Water Sports Center will also reopen on 30 April 2025.  We are 

currently accepting new membership registrations and individual bookings for use of 

crafts.  For details, please visit the website of HKUST Water Sports Center. 

 

    

 

Sports Development 

Dean of Students’ Office 

24 April 2025 

 

 

 

https://dst.hkust.edu.hk/eng/detail.php?catid=14&sid=116&tid=257

